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The Groups are about having a break from your caring role so you 

can meet other carers, know you are not alone as a carer, get         

support you need and at the group we always have guest speakers 

and a brew. 

Here are the dates, times and names of the guest speakers for the 

next upcoming support group meeting. 

Support Groups  

   North Group  

10.30am—12.30pm 

Cheetham Hill      

Medical Centre, 244 

Cheetham Hill Road, 

M8 8UP  

1st Wednesday of the 

Month: 

4th April 2018 

Guest Speaker: 

 

 

South Group 

12.00pm - 14.00pm 

Crossacres             

Community Resource 

Centre, 1 Peel Hall Rd, 

Wythenhawe, M22 

5DG 

2nd Tuesday of the 

Month: 

10th April 2018 

Guest Speaker: 

Glyn Meacher -

Manchester Carers  

Network 

Hulme Group 

11.00am - 13.00pm 

The Church of the 

Ascension  

108 Royce Road,  

Manchester M15 5LA  

3rd Monday of the 

Month: 

19th March 2018 

Group 

Reviewing with  

Miriam on what to 

plan for the group 

Levenshulme Group 

6.00pm - 8.00pm 

Energy Box, Le-

venshulme High 

School, M19 1FS 

1st Thursday  of the 

Month: 

5th April 2018 

There is the oppor-

tunity to use the 

sports facilities and 

join classes for free 

East Group 

11.00am—13.00pm 

Openshawe Resource 

Centre, 10 Catherine 

Street, (Off Ogden 

Lane) M11 1WF 

4th Wednesday of the 

Month: 

28th March 2018 

Guest Speaker: 

Self Help Services  

Glyn Meacher—

Manchester Carers 

Network 

   Forum Meeting 

12.00pm—2:00pm 

Methodist Central 

Building, Oldham 

Street M1 1JQ   

1st  Monday of the 

Month: 

9th April 

 

Guest Speaker: 

To be confirmed 



 

 

Become a Paid member of Manchester 

Carers Forum 
Due to circumstances beyond our control we have had to increase our 
membership fee to £1 peer year. You will need to be a member to go on 
any of the day trips or other actives . You do not to need to be a member to 
attend our support groups  and you are welcome to attend any of them. 
Being a member also allows you to have a vote at our Annual General 
Meeting. If you would like your to be heard and to have a say in the future 
of Manchester Carers Forum please become a member by ringing the office 
on 0161 819 2226. 

 
 

Who CaresñCarers Radio Show 
 

Two of our Trustees have started their own radio show called Who Cares, 
the show is on All fm 96.9 and is on the airways every Thursday from 12pm - 
1pm. The show is appeals to unpaid carers in Manchester and gives infor-
mation to carers and plays music as well 

 

National Survey 

 

The National Cancer Research Institute has opened a new survey for 
patients, the people who look after or have looked after them, and the 
professionals who work with them, to identify the most important 
questions that research should address. 
Please complete the survey and help to improve the lives of people 

affected by cancer. Please also share this opportunity with your com-

munities, colleagues, friends and family. The survey will close on 12 
April 2018. You can find out more about the project 

at www.ncri.org.uk/jla. Any questions? Email lwbc@ncri.org.uk 

https://www.research.net/r/CancerQs2
https://www.research.net/r/CancerQs2
http://www.ncri.org.uk/jla
mailto:lwbc@ncri.org.uk


 
Carers UK responds to Secretary of State's speech on the  

future of social care 
Commenting on the Secretary of State for Health and Social Care's speech today on the future of 
adult social care, Emily Holzhausen OBE, Carers UK's Director of Policy and Public Affairs said: 

“The majority of care is provided, not by social care services or the NHS, but by families and friends caring unpaid. These unpaid 
carers are too often pushed to breaking point by the lack of support and the inability of over-stretched health and care services 
to back them up, so they can live their own lives alongside supporting a loved one. 

  

Our care system is in crisis now and needs an urgent injection of funding as well as the longer term reform proposals of a Green 
Paper. 

  

The recognition in this speech of the need for greater support for carers as one of the key principles behind the new reforms is 

welcome.  As well as taking a broad approach to improving support for carers, the Government must also recognise the com-

peting demand of working longer and seriously consider whether the current levels of unpaid care given by families are sustaina-

ble in the future. “ 
 

Petition 
Government must publish a Carers' Strategy and not a  

Carersô Action Plan 

From Katy Styles 

“I am one of the 7 million unpaid carers in the country. You can read about me here http://
bit.ly/2lGLpxc (Guardian web link) I took part in a government consultation for unpaid carers 
in early 2016. Carers have been waiting for a Government Strategy ever since. I know unpaid 
carers deserve better. “ 

SIGN HERE >  https://petition.parliament.uk/petitions/209717 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

https://www.gov.uk/government/speeches/we-need-to-do-better-on-social-care
http://bit.ly/2lGLpxc
http://bit.ly/2lGLpxc
https://petition.parliament.uk/petitions/209717




 




